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						December Newsletter 2018

Thank you to everyone who attended yesterday's Booster Club meeting. To those of you who were unable to attend, here is a recap:

Madrigal:

Madrigal is almost here! Thank you to Marcia Brittain for heading up this huge event and for all of you who have volunteered your time and talents. Marcia says she is so appreciative to all those who have signed up.
· We are in need of volunteers for Saturday night (Dec 15th) for Kitchen and Front of Kitchen – if you can help, please sign up using the following link http://signup.com/go/VZNoTPb and now we just need everyone who has committed to pull through and the show will be fabulous!

On Friday, volunteers will need to be at the school by 3:15 to start at 3.30 to help decorate the cafeteria. The students will be staying after school to help and pizza will be provided for them. On Saturday students and certain volunteers need to be at the school by 11:00 to "reset" the cafeteria. Other volunteers can come at 4:00. Jersey Mike’s will be provided.

If you have any questions about volunteering, you can contact Marcia at britn_me@yahoo.com .

Wednesday Dec 12th is the last day to purchase multiple tickets.  For questions on tickets and seating, please contact Mrs. King. Chi-Chi.King@kellerisd.net 

Prices: Gala: $30
            Dinner: $25
            Dessert: $15
            View Only: $10

Booster Club Membership:  

Keller High School choir relies on parent/guardian volunteers to be able to put on Choir Events throughout the year, to fundraise for Choir Scholarships, to Chaperone competitions and make a difference to our student’s choir experience.  We are calling all parents and guardians to become active participants in the KHS Voices for Choir Booster club.  Make a difference and have some fun getting to know your Choir Directors and fellow parents/guardians!  Meetings are the first Tuesday of the month in the Choir Room at 6.30pm.  Next meeting is Tuesday, Jan 8th, 2019 – look forward to seeing you there!

Treasurer's Report:

Madrigal sales currently running at approximately $14,000. 

Amazon Smile: 

We have an account! Amazon will donate .5% of your Amazon purchase on eligible items to the Voices for Choir Booster Club. All you need to do is use this link to do your shopping


Help us raise money for KHS CHOIR at Tom Thumb:

Link your Tom Thumb Reward card to our Good Neighbor Number 6979.

Here's how it works: Simply fill out the Good Neighbor program section and the top part of a Reward Card Application, indicating your organization's number 6979 and return it to the Courtesy Booth. That's it! KHS Choir is now linked to your card. From that point on, the purchase price of groceries will automatically be recorded to KHS Choir Good Neighbor account. Tom Thumb will send us a check for 1% of the total each quarter. 

If you already have a Reward card linked to an organization, you can change your designated organization at any time by completing a Reward Application form at any Courtesy Booth. Fill in the top portion and the "Good Neighbor Program" section, indicating account number 6979. You will now be linked to KHS Choir. (You can link up to three organizations per household).

Thank you for your continued support!

Upcoming Events/Fundraisers:

· VM Rehearsal with NE Orch. (Thurs, Dec 6 @ TBD)
· WM Concert with NE Orch. (Fri, Dec 7th @ TBD)
· Tribe performance for dinner party (Sat, Dec 8th @ 6.30pm)
· Tribe performance at luncheon for Rotary Club (Tues, Dec 11th @ 12pm)
· Madrigal Dress Rehearsal (Wed, Dec 12th @ 4pm)
· Tribe performance at Upscale Resale (Thurs, Dec 13th @ 6pm)
· Tribe performance for WCUMC Sunday School Dinner (Thurs, Dec 13th @ 7.30pm)
· Madrigal (Dec 14/15)
· Schlotzsky’s fundraising night (Jan 17th from 4pm to 9pm)
· All-state round 4 (Jan 12th)

Next Booster Club Meeting is Tuesday, Jan. 8th at 6:30pm

Volunteer Opportunities:
The next big event after Madrigal will be the Romance Concert in February. Be on the lookout for more information and volunteer opportunities!
If you haven't already, join our Facebook Group
Also visit our website khschoir.org for news and updates.

Please help spread the word about this newsletter and forward to any other choir parents you know. Thanks!
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